
 

 

Student Parking SY 2024-25 
 
Students must register vehicles to park on campus. Student parking passes will be 
available to purchase starting Aug. 12-14, Monday-Wednesday from 11 am-2 pm and 
during Open House-Tuesday, Aug. 20th, from 9:00 am-11:00 am & 12:00 pm-2:00 pm. 
You can visit the school website or front office to obtain the student parking contract for 
those seeking to park in the student parking lot for SY 24-25.  Students are required to 
have the following copy of documentation to obtain a parking pass: 
 
-Student Driver’s Contract must be signed by both the student and parent/guardian 
-Copy of driver’s license 
-Copy of Car Registration  
-Copy of Proof of car insurance 
-Receipt of paid parking fee. Fee is paid online through the school website ($25) 
 
Deliver the above items to JROTC classroom 826 to register the vehicle and 
receive parking decal. Please be sure you come with your copies of 
documentation. If you have any questions regarding student parking, please 
contact Col. Simon @ Eugene1.Simon@cms.k12.nc.us. (In-room 826). 
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